
Honorable Members Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,  

 

Thank you for the countless hours and energy you have each put into the process of shaping and 

supporting our legal cannabis economy in Mendocino County. Along with you, putting shoulder 

to the wheel, are hundreds of experienced cannabis farmers and legal and industry professionals. 

 

Your mission statement (from your website) reads:  

 

"Mendocino County Board of Supervisors’ mission is to create and maintain a responsive and 

responsible government that enhances the quality of life of the people of 

Mendocino County. The County’s mission is to deliver services that meet: Public safety, 

health, social, cultural, education, transportation, economic, and environmental needs of our 

communities.” 

 

It is your job to take the information you receive from experts and community members and 

shape policy and regulation that reflects what is best for Mendocino County.  

 

I strongly urge you to implement the suggestions put before you in the memos submitted by 

Hannah Nelson, the Mendocino Cannabis Alliance, and the Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group 

relative to agenda items 3a and 4a on the agenda for your meeting tomorrow, June 2, 2021. 

 

You have heard from hundreds if not thousands of community members over the past several 

weeks supporting the suggestions put forth by the professionals and industry leaders represented 

by the MCA and CCAG.  

 

Please implement their suggestions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lynn Zachreson  

Cultivator  

Covelo 

 

 

 

 

 


